Appendix B2 redacted

Valentina Cenic From: Sent: 04 August 2025 11:40 To: Licensing Subject: Re: Representation against Late Night Representation Dear Valentina, I appreciate your response, please find the requested details: Hope these details will suffice, Please inform if any additional information is required. Thanks & Regards, On Monday 4 August 2025 at 10:25:42 BST, Licensing < licensing@leicester.gov.uk> wrote: Good morning, In order to accept your representation, we would need your full name/address, please. Once provided, we will accept it and once the representation period ends, we will arrange a Hearing (you will be emailed report/papers). Please note - you have until midnight today to provide your name/address as this is when the representation period ends. Thank you Kind regards Valentina Cenic

Licensing Officer



Licensing Authority

Phone: 0116 4543030

Email: licensing@leicester.gov.uk

Web: www.leicester.gov.uk/licensing

If you have made an application or sent us an email and have received an automatic acknowledgment please do not try and call licensing – we will respond to you as soon as we are able.

Applications and emails are dealt with in strict date order.

From: Sent: 02 August 2025 15:16

To: Licensing < Licensing@leicester.gov.uk>

Subject: Representation against Late Night Representation

To:

The Licensing Officer

Leicester City Council

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester, LE1 1FZ

Date: 02.08.2025

Subject: Representation Opposing Late Night Refreshment Licence - Tea Time, 122 Granby Street, Leicester

Dear Licensing Officer,

I am writing to formally object to the grant of a Late Night Refreshment Licence for Tea Time, located at 122 Granby Street, Leicester.

This establishment has consistently demonstrated an inability to control the behaviour of its customers, many of whom routinely park their vehicles illegally along Granby Street — a designated pedestrian zone. These illegally parked cars obstruct the pavements, create serious safety hazards, and prevent both pedestrians and cyclists from safely navigating the area.

Additionally, customers are often seen loitering and littering outside the premises, particularly in the late evening hours. Despite the current operating limit of 11:00 p.m., disturbances regularly extend beyond this time.

Extending their operating hours would only serve to exacerbate these existing problems, increasing nuisance, safety concerns, and reducing the overall attractiveness of Granby Street to families, visitors, and local businesses. The street is meant to be a calm, pedestrian-friendly zone, but these issues are already driving people away.

For these reasons, I respectfully request that the application for a Late Night Refreshment Licence be refused in the interest of public safety, community wellbeing, and the long-term viability of Granby Street as a welcoming and accessible city centre space.

Yours faithfully,

